
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   Official Opening Friday 30 March 2012  

Family Fun Day 31 March 2012 

 

Over 200 

children enjoyed 

music, games 

and free gifts  

 

Linney Riverside Park  

 
R-L: Cllr Graeme Perks, Daphne Jones, Di Lyle, Cllr Rosanna Taylor-Smith, 

Cllr martin Taylor-Smith, Mayor of Ludlow John Aitken, Mayoress Pam 

Aitken, Cllr Jim Smithers, MP Phillip Dunne, Supervisor Sean Turgosse, Cllr 

Viv Parry & Grounds Assistant Richard Ingram 

Mayor of Ludlow John Aitken and MP Phillip 

Dunne with the commemorative plaque to 

mark the occasion of the official opening of the 

Linney Riverside Park.  The project was funded 

by Ludlow Town Council, the Big Lottery 

Community Spaces and Shropshire Council 

 

The Family Fun Day was organised by 

Friends of Linney Riverside Park 


